
Edwardsville YMCA Niebur Center 
Closed Until At Least Monday After 
Main Waterline Break
by Dan Brannan, Content Director
January 16 2021 9:00 AM

 

EDWARDSVILLE - The Edwardsville YMCA Niebur Center is closed due to a main 
waterline break as of Friday afternoon.

"We will be closed starting Friday, January 15, through at least Monday, January 18," 
the Edwardsville YMCA said Friday.

"Look for updates about when we can officially open. The Meyer Center does remain 
open at this time."

See updates at:

https://edwardsvilleymca.com/

https://edwardsvilleymca.com/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

